
Hello 

It is an important day for the school today as it is Hannah More’s birthday. Hannah More was born 279 years 

ago today and the children have all been learning about her and the history behind our school. Hannah More 

fought for education for everyone. This is something that we highly value today. Our school will always do the 

best for all children. Ask your children what they have done today and what they have learnt about Hannah 

More.  

Art Competition  

On Monday, I launched an Art competition in assembly. We have so many aspiring Artists here and one of the 

children suggested that we have a competition. I want to update some of the display boards and so I am keen 

to put children’s art up for everyone to see. Children can draw or paint anything that they choose. Entries need 

to be brought to me or the front office. There will be prizes for the winners in KS1 and KS2. Entries need to be 

in by the end of the half term holidays.  

Parent voice  

On Monday, we met to get some feedback from parents and carers. The points below were raised:  

If parents need longer for learning review meetings, they can book another time.  

We need a poster on the gate about parent voice meetings. 

Not all parents are getting the Termly overviews at the start of the term. I will chase this up with teachers. 

Y6 get their homework on a Friday. Could they have it Thursday for homework club?   

Could the ESOL club help parents with reading with children?  

Some parents feel that children haven’t done many trips this year.  

We discussed lunchtimes and splitting KS1 and KS2. It was suggested that parents could come in to help.  

Uniform  

Please try and make sure that children are wearing the correct uniform. Children shouldn’t be wearing clothes 

that are heavily branded. There is a lot of uniform in lost property if you have lost something.  

Next week, it will be the final week of term. I 

always enjoy the performances and Year 4 have 

been busy practising. There will be lots of exciting 

things happening around the school. I hope that 

you all have a lovely weekend. 

Mr Hawkins 

https://eastsidecommunitytrust.org.uk/our-places/felix-road/




FREE cinema session for families with disabled/send children 

Thursday 15th February 
The whole family can come (max 6 tickets per family) and enjoy a film. 

The film will be announced on 1st February, it will be a family film starting at 11am in Showcase 
Cinema, Avonmeads. 

Link to register: 

https://form.jotform.com/240083497245358   

Find out more about Out & About activities in Bristol: https://wecil.org.uk/children-young-people/
out-about-bristol/  

Our Year 6 girls 
had an inspiring 
time at Science 
Creates, 
learning about 
sustainable 
packaging 
solutions with 
scientists 
Isabelle and 
Molly from 
Kelpi. Thank you 
to our amazing 
neighbours at 
Science Creates! 
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DROP IN SESSIONS—NO NEED TO SIGN UP! 








